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Brothers and sisters, 

 

Great news. Based on God's providence and True Parents victories, True Mother has invited us to receive 

special grace leading up to the next Blessing on May 7th. Many of our members have been stuck, waiting 

to receive this special grace which restores our position as Blessed members in front of God and True 

Parents. The exact details will be revealed very soon. In the meantime we can prepare for a 40 days 

prayer condition from March 26-May 4th. 

 

More people are having incredible rebirth experiences at the 7-day workshop held in Cheon Shim Won in 

Las Vegas. True Mother gave True Parent's former home to be consecrated for the purpose of America's 

spiritual resurrection. Those who have attended are reporting incredible breakthroughs and victories in 

areas where they have been stuck for many years. The 7-day workshop will be held at the beginning of 

each month. 

 

Details of the pilgrimage tour to Korea for the opening of the Cheon Won Gung should be released very 

soon. Essentially it is from May 3-9th. 

 

Dr. Chung Sik Yong will be in LA for the UPF event on March 25th and be at LAFC for Sunday Service 

on the 26th. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


